

School Council Meeting

Minutes

Date: 20.11.2019

Present:

Primary: 1SH Michael Zecca; 2JM-Harriet Gilroy, Robert Stephenson; 2SO -Alfie Rigby; 2BT -Ned Piper; 1NG - Phoebe McGinlay 1OF? 1EB? 2CB? 2LC? - Primary Talent show

Secondary: 3VK-Zoe Mayhew; 3RH-Ahmad Haseeb; 3EM-Reuben Squires; 3JSd-Callum Donaldson; 3RC - Vinnie Sawiros; 4SR-Joe Woodhouse; 4KC? 4BN? 3KB? 4PW?

Apologies - 3ML Billy McLeod (outdoor Ed) / 4PC Rebecca Hart (didn't know where to go) / 3NC (riding) / 2HS Scotty (talent show)

Chair: Robert

Minutes taken by Miss Masterman

<p>Reminder of rules; Only one person speaks at once We respect the ideas of others Welcome to Mowbray School Council, our pupil voice. Our role is to work together to make Mowbray School even better.</p>	
<p style="text-align: center;">AGENDA-</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • To discuss the Trim Trail with Mr Oliver • Criteria for Eco-Christmas Boards <p><u>Minutes of the meeting</u></p> <p>Miss Masterman hands out the upcoming School Council dates to each member. These have also been emailed out to all class groups.</p> <p>Mr Oliver highlighted that we raised around £4500 from the Fun Run last year. He let us know that Mr Tearle had also given school £2000 and the PE Department has given £3000, so we have around £9500 to spend on new outdoor equipment. He showed us the potential Trim Trail equipment.</p> <p>School council were asked where they thought the new equipment could go: Harriet suggested where the hammock currently is but agreed there still would not be enough space - Ned did not want to move the hammock because its too heavy and people have fun on it. Vinnie said it can't go on the football pitch because this means they are not able to play football there. Joe suggested by the tree at the top of the field. Mr Oliver liked this idea and said they could weave the trail through the trees. School council have agreed to look at where each piece of equipment can go in the January meeting.</p>	<p>7th January to be used to discuss where each piece of equipment can go</p>

NEXT MEETING- Tuesday 10th December 9.05am in the Hall with Miss Masterman

To discuss eco-boards and choosing prefects